
FORM GEN. 160 (Rev. 6-80)

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: November 1, 2018

Health, Education & Neighborhood Council CommitteeTO:

Attention: Eric Villanueva, Legislative Assistant 
City Clerk

FROM: Tony M. Royster, General Manager 
Department of General Services

SUBJECT: COUNCIL FILE NO. 16-0596

In response to Council File 16-0596, the Department of General Services does not have 
any programs in service to the City of Los Angeles youth.

Please contact Eric Robles at 213-928-9572 if you have any questions.


